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Questions  
It is not a picture in any photo album, but it is a picture in my mind. We faced a crisis in our house.  My wife 

was baking Christmas goodies and ran out of vanilla.  She asked me to go to the store and get some, ASAP.  I 

took our three -year-old son with me.  As we were walking into the store, he paused in front of the Christmas 

trees and smelled them.  I thought, æWhat an odd thing to do.ç  We finally made it into the store, found the 

vanilla and returned home.  As soon as we entered the house he ran to our tree and smelled it.  Then as only 

a three-year-old can do he asked a question.  His question was, æWhy doesnét our tree smell like the ones at 

the supermarket?ç   
 
 

How would you answer the question?  What other questions might your answer raise in a three-year-old? Ités 

just something to think about.  

Winter Fall Risks  
Severe winter weather and conditions can increase your risk of falling. Falls are not a normal part of aging, but 

as we age, we may be more susceptible to serious injury from a fall. Falls are the number one cause of injuries 

leading to ER visits, hospital stays and deaths in Ohioans age 65 and older. However, most falls can be prevent-

ed when you understand your risks and take steps to remove or avoid hazards.  

Ý Ice and snow ä The most obvious threat for falls during the winter is ice and snow.  

¶ Wear boots and shoes that fit properly and have soles with good traction. Ǐ Slow down and give 

yourself extra time to get where youére going.  

¶ Make sure steps leading into your home have sturdy handrails that can support you if you slip.  

¶ Watch for slippery surfaces ahead of you. Keep your head up and use your eyes to look down.  

¶ Donét try to walk in more than an inch of snow. Deeper accumulations can cause you to trip.  

¶ When in doubt, ask for help.  

Ý Reduced activity ä Your body needs exercise year-round to prevent falls. Ask your doctor or physical thera-

pist about indoor exercises that can help you build and maintain balance, strength and stamina when you 

canét venture out.  

Ý Tripping hazards ä Things we do to keep our homes warm in winter can create tripping hazards. Keep space 

heaters, cords and blankets out of walkways. If you must use throw rugs on cold floors, secure them to the 

floor with tape.  

Ý Winter clothing ä Coats, gloves, hats and other winter clothing are designed to keep us warm, but items that 

are bulky, donét fit well or could catch on objects can increase your risk of falling.  

Ý Power outages ä Ice and snow can cause the power to go out, which can limit your ability to see obstacles.  

Ý Less sunlight ä Invest in extra lamps, nightlights and exterior pathway lights to make sure you can always see 

where you are walking, especially around doorways and stairs. Use the highest-wattage bulbs recommended 

for your fixtures.  
 

http://aging.ohio.gov/resources/publications/WxToolkit_winter.pdf  

Congratulations  to Karen Oder on 35 years of service to Green 

Hills Community. Karen started at Green Hills as ward secretary, and 

has served in different areas including office manager, until  

17 years ago when she began overseeing the Inn. Please help us  

in thanking Karen for her dedication to our community!  
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        Enjoy a Charlie Brown Play Matinee at the  

        Holland Theatre  
 

            Windmill Productions is inviting residents of Green 

Hills Community to attend a matinee of æA Charlie Brown Christmasç at 1 p.m. Thursday, December 8
th

, at the  

Holland Theatre. The actors in this show are all elementary-aged students from Logan County and the sur-

rounding area. The show is about 35 minutes long. 

 You are welcome to bring a guest with you who is not a resident of Green Hills. Guests will be charged 

$3 at the door (cash or check, no credit card). 

 Reservations are requested by the calling the front desk of Green Hills at 465.5065. Please RSVP by  

Tuesday, December 7
th

. Transportation will be provided by TLC to the first 13 who RSVP and ask for transporta-

tion. After the 13 spots are filled, you will need to provide your own transportation to the event.  
 

The show is sponsored in part by the Green Hills Child Center. 

The Green Hills Resident Council  
The Green Hills Resident Council held their first meeting November 21 in Foundation Hall.  There were close 

to 40 people there to learn about this new venture.   Judy McAdams is the council chairperson, Dennis Greene 

is the vice ä chair and chair of the concern committee, and Robin Hollinger is secretary.  Other  

committee chairs are Gertie Kuhl and Doris Vassar ambassador co-chairs, nominating committee Judy McAd-

ams chair and they are still looking for a chair for the activities committee.   If you are interested in any of 

these committees please call Judy.  Remember every IL resident is a member of the council and your voice 

matters.   
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December 7 th  at 2:00PM  
Cookie Exchange 

 

December 10 th  at 1:00PM  
Christmas Open House 

 

December 12 th  at 6:00PM  
Holiday Fun with Ben Logan FFA 

 

December 14 th  at 6:30PM  
Pine Mountain Renegades 

 

December 17 th  at 2:00PM  
One Man Bandä Jim Hermann 

 

December 22 nd at 6:30PM  
Vocalist Mark Snow 

 

December 23 rd  at 6:30PM  
Candlelight Worship Service 

 

December 26 th  at 6:30PM  
Happy Daz 

Every Tuesday ä Green Hills is hiring  
Green Hills Community is hiring those who are willing to give respect, engage, encourage and 
nurture those in their care. Open interviews are conducted every Tuesday from 2 to 5 p.m. For a 
full list of full -time and part -time positions available, go to www.greenhillscareers.org.  

 
Dec. 16 - Book club open to the public  
Do you like to read? Green Hills Community has a book club that meets monthly. The next meet-
ing begins at 1:30 p.m. Friday, Dec. 16, to discuss æThe Grass is Always Greener Over the Septic 
Tank,ç written by Erma Bombeck. Questions? Call Rebecca at 650.7117. 

 
Dec. 19 - Caregiver support group  
Are you a caregiver? You are not alone and support is available. Green Hills Community has a 
Caregiver Support Group that meets the third Monday of every month from 2 to 3 p.m. in the 
Chapel located in the Community Center. Please call Jeff Vernon at 650.7127  or e-mail 
jvernon@greenhillscommunity to register for the next session scheduled for Dec. 19. 

 
Dec. 21 - Give the gift of life ä donate blood  
Green Hills Community hosts a Community Blood Center blood drive from 1:30 to 5:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, Dec. 21, in Foundation Hall. Appointments are encouraged by contacting Rebecca 
at 650.7117 or e-mail rsmith@greenhillscommunity.org . 

Upcoming Events  

ɝʄʁʀʆ ɧʁʄɵɺ ɥɷʉʅ 

December Birthdays 
     In Foundation Hall  

Pastor Ken 
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      Amazement  
      When was the last time you were amazed?  When was the last time you 
      stood back and said, "Wow!" Hopefully it has not been very long.  But  
      if it has been a long time, shouldnét that change? 
 
      I cannot remember how old I was but I remember being handed a long 
      cylinder about six or eight inches in length.  I was told to hold one end 
      up to my eye the other end you pointed to a source of light.  While  
      holding the kaleidoscope, you turned one end while considering the 
      other end. Wow! Amazing!  The shapes and formation that the light 
brought - unfolding delight to the eyes. Whoever would of thought that a simple toy can 
bring so much joy.  
 
Maybe for you it is not a toy that brings delight, but it is thumbing your way through the 
family photo album and memories of yesteryear flood your soul.  Oh, the stories that start 
to unfold in your mind as you recall those special moments illustrated on page after page.  
 
Maybe for you it is not a toy, or a photo album that brings amazement, but it is the people 
in your life.   
 
As the years go along, the toys break, photo albums dull, and people pass away, and with 
it the amazement we once had.  
 
Can I encourage you to take a new look at an old, old story?  You will find the story in Luke 
2:1-20.  
 
Can you imagine what it would be like to hear the angels say...and then the angels singing.   
After they are done, you say to yourself, we must go and see. Then after you saw, you go 
and tell. And all who hear you are amazed.  
 
Allow the wonder, allow the amazement of the Christmas story to not only stir your mind 
but also move your heart. As it stirs you share the story with others.   
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